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November 2019   

 

INTERGENERATIONAL ACTIVITIES 
 

 In October the early preschoolers went 

to “Cooking with Grandfriends” where 

they made fruit pizzas out of sugar 

cookies, cream cheese, and fruit! 

 Yesterday the preschoolers went to 

“Science with Grandfriends” where they 

did some Halloween science experiments! 

 Today the students went Trick-or-

Treating through the Gardens, Iris Park 

Commons, and through the Episcopal 

Church Home.   

 

To see the exciting things happening at 

KINDER VILLAGE, like us on Facebook! 

@ Kinder Village Child Care Center or check out 

our website at www.kindervillage.org 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KINDER VILLAGE NEWS 
www.kindervillage.org 

ktonda@episcopalhomes.org 

 

 

Picture Day 

Wednesday, November 6th 

9:00am-10:30am 

 

Episcopal Homes Holiday Bazaar 

Friday, November 15th  

11:00am-4:00pm 

 

KINDER VILLAGE CLOSED 

Thursday, Nov. 28th (Thanksgiving) 

           AND  Friday, Nov. 29th  

 

Kinder Village Winter Program 

Friday, December 13th- 6:30pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

How is it already going to be November? November 

is a month where we typically express things that 

we are thankful. We celebrate Veteran’s Day as we 

give thanks to those that have served in the 

military. We celebrate Thanksgiving as we gather 

with friends and family and express our gratitude 

for one another. This month I’d like to encourage 

you to take some time and talk with your child(ren) 

about what it means to be thankful. In the 

preschool classrooms we will be doing a few 

projects to get the kiddos thinking about things 

that they are thankful for. Next week a large 

“feather” will be sent home with your child. As a 

family, I’d like you to write one or several things 

that you are thankful for on the feather. Then you 

can color, paint, decorate it however you want and 

return it to Kinder Village. We will be assembling 

two large turkeys (one upstairs, one downstairs) to 

show off the things our Kinder Village families are 

thankful for. As the director of Kinder Village, I’m 

most definitely thankful to be a part of the Kinder 

Village family!  

MOVING ON UP! 

 
  -Joaquin to Toddler Classroom 

 

  -Hazel J. to Preschool Classroom 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

WELCOME! 
-Talia to Infant A 

-Hazel G. to Early Preschool  

-Amen to Early Preschool  

 

-Welcome Ms. Jennifer as our new assistant 

teacher in the preschool classrooms! 

 


